
TOWN OF ROLESVILLE  June 6, 2024 
FRAZIER FARM PARK  BID PACKAGE 
PHASE 1A  McADAMS PROJ: 2020110039 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS  301 - 1 
 
 

INVITATION TO BID 
 
On behalf of the Town of Rolesville, Sealed proposals for the project titled Frazier Farm will be received 
by The Town of Rolesville from qualified bidders, located at Rolesville Town Hall located at 502 
Southtown Cir, Rolesville, NC 27571 on or before July 23, 2024 @ 2:00PM. After the bids have been 
received, they are to be opened and read aloud for the furnishing of labor, material, and equipment for 
the construction of the Frazier Farm Park as prescribed in the bid package.  Bids will be received for a 
single prime contract only.  All proposals shall be lump sum.  

 
A non-mandatory pre-bid conference will be held onsite at 11624 Louisburg Road Rolesville, NC 27571 @ 
10:00AM local time on June 25, 2024. Interested parties are invited to attend this meeting to discuss the 
plans, ask for additional information or clarification on the bid package. At the conclusion of the meeting 
attendees will be invited to attend a site walk.  
 
Digital copies of the complete plans and specifications for this project may be obtained from The John R. 
McAdams Company, Inc. via Sharefile, beginning on June 06, 2024 Please contact Jess Phair at 
phair@mcadamsco.com to obtain a link to the bid package. Questions or clarifications on the bid package 
will be received up to 5:00PM on July 12, 2024.   
 
The Town of Rolesville reserves the unqualified right to reject any and all proposals. 
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